
I have read the information on the FTC website regarding the 'tags' and
'brown wrapping' of  adult oriented messages.

That is all fine and good, however, I would like to see a regulation that
prohibits these emails from being sent to anyone who has not specifically
requested the information.

As a matter of fact I would like to suggest a regulation that no
advertisements for the sale of anything be sent unless specifically
requested by the mailee or in the situation where a prior relationship [a
specific clearly established relationship where the potential customer has
signed up for the advertisements] exists.

In other words, no approval, no email/spam.

Why should any person have to receive emails that they do not want?

Also, if you cannot accomplish this protection of the public in this manner,
then it should be a serious crime, punishable severely [and you should make
some highly publicized examples] to send any email that does not have a
clearly identifiable email address to request to be removed from any further
emails.

AND, it should be a serious crime [again with examples made] to send an
email using a fradulent email address .... every email should either be from
a real email address that can be 'replied' to or have an email address in
the body of the email which can be identified and used to be removed from
the list.

Thank you,
May God Richly Bless You,

B. Paul Pettie
FL


